
 

Wanting to get to meet some 
new people in the Caloundra and 
adjoining areas, and enjoy some 
pleasant social interaction, how 
about visiting our club.  

Our Club provides an opportunity to meet and socialize with a diverse group 
of locals who, despite retirement, maintain an active lifestyle. A range of 
activities is available for members to indulge in 

Visitors are most welcome to come along and join us at our meetings. 

Our club was established in 1999, and currently consists of approximately 90 
retired and semi-retired men and women who come together regularly in 
the spirit of friendship, fellowship and fun.  Meetings are comprised of brief 
reports from office bearers and activity organisers, then morning tea and an 
interesting guest speaker. After the meeting members have the opportunity 
to gather informally for lunch at a nearby venue. 

We also have special events throughout the year, such as Australia Day 
Picnic in the Park, a Christmas in July Luncheon, a Melbourne Cup 
Luncheon, Extended Bus Trips, a Progressive Lunch, and of course an Annual 
Christmas Party. 

We also produce a monthly newsletter which summarises our activities and 
can be viewed on our Website - https://probuscurrimundi.org/+For further 
information please visit our website as detailed above, or contact our 

Secretary at currimundiprobus@gmail.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings are held 2nd 

Wednesday of each month at 

Indoor Bowls Centre, Burke St, 

Golden Beach, commencing 

9.30 am. 

Cost is $5.00 

Regular activities include 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROBUS CLUB OF 
CURRIMUNDI INC. 

 

https://probuscurrimundi.org/
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